
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

19th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer    

 
Following our Sixth Form Open Evening on Tuesday of this week, I wanted to confirm that 

applications to join our Sixth Form are now OPEN! Students can apply directly via this link: 

https://www.garibaldischool.co.uk/forms/applications_2024.php  

 

Our Applicant Hub has a wealth of information for students and parents/carers. The slides 

from the Open Evening can also be found on the Applicant Hub. (please note that, due to 

copyright restrictions on some of the images, I have had to remove some parts of the 

presentation). Please click here to access the Applicant Hub: 

https://garibaldischool.co.uk/page.php?i=201  

 

Interviews will commence as soon as applicants are received. Applicants will be made aware 

of the date and time of this in advance and will also be provided with some guidance.  

 

Please note: The Trust will be carrying out maintenance on all Nova Education Trust websites 

from Friday 20th October at 3:00pm until Sunday 22nd October at 8:00pm. Unfortunately, this 

means that students will not be able to apply at this time. We apologise for any inconvenience.  

 

If you or your child has any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the 

school via email Office@garibaldischool.co.uk.  

 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr B West 

Director of Sixth Form 
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